
Speak Up

 On Thursday, April 17, the Federal  
Communications Commission is holding a public  

hearing at Stanford on the future of the Internet.
 

We have to act now to protect the Internet  
from corporate gatekeepers that want to block,  

filter and discriminate against the Web sites  
and services you use every day.

Tell the FCC to keep the Internet free and open. 
 

to save the internet
on april 17

Public Hearing on the 
Future of the Internet

Thursday, April 17, 2008 from 12pm-7pm
Stanford University, Dinkelspiel Auditorium
471 Lagunita Drive, Palo Alto, CA

Attend a Pre-Hearing 
Community Workshop

Sunday, April 13th from 4-6pm 
Mid Peninsula Media Center
900 San Antonio Road, Palo Alto

Monday, April 14th from 6-7:30pm
KPFA 94.1
1929 Martin Luther King Way, Berkeley 
(between University and Hearst)

Tuesday, April 15th fro, 4:30-6:30pm 
Bay Area Video Coalition (BAVC)
2727 Mariposa St. 2nd Floor, San Francisco 
(between Bryant and Florida) 

Comcast, AT&T and Verizon 
want to control what you can 

see and do online.

Show up. Speak up. Save the Internet.
Learn more at SavetheInternet.com/=stanford 

or call toll-free 877.888.1533 ext. 204


